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Thank you to everyone who brought in donation money 
over the last couple days, we have raised a total of 

 £232.35 for Children in Need! 

Christmas Fayre 
Thank you to everyone who has donated 

bottles, sweets and cakes for our Christmas 
Fayre, we really appreciate your support. 

 
Our Christmas Fayre organised 
by   Friends of St Benedict’s will 
be taking place this weekend, on 
Saturday 16th November, 2pm-

4pm. Please come along and 
support our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Class Worship 
Year 3 children are holding their collective class 

worship on Wednesday 20th November.  
Parents and carers are invited to come and 

watch, it will begin at 9:10am and take place in 
the school hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Parents Lunch 
Year 3 parents are invited to have lunch with 

their child on Thursday 21st November which 
will begin at 12 noon.  

Up to 2 people per child can attend. The dinner 
will cost £2.70 each, please pay through 

ParentPay to book a place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Productions 
Please be aware of the dates and times for the upcoming Christmas Productions. 

EYFS – Wednesday 11th December 10:00am 
     Thursday 12th December 10:00am 
Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday 10th December 2:00pm & 5:00pm 
Year 3 & 4 – Wednesday 11th December at 2:00pm & 5:00pm 
Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday 17th December at 2:00pm & 5:00pm 

There will be no tickets required for the Christmas productions, each child has two audience 
seats allocated per performance. All we ask is a small donation of £1 to be given on entry. 

 

 

 

Books for Schools 
We are now collecting the ‘Books for Schools’ tokens 
from The Sun newspaper. These are available from 

23rd November onwards. If we collect 3500 tokens by 
8th February 2020 we will get some free books for 

school! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tri-Golf Competition 
We are pleased to announce that we won the tri-

golf competition on Friday 8th November! 
Well done to our winning team, year 3 pupils Olivia, 
Caleb, Jessica B, Harry, Jessica G, Esme, Bobby, 

Enzo and Darcey! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that netball club on 
Monday 25th November is cancelled due 

to a tournament taking place. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Bus 
The Book People’s Book Bus will be on the 

playground on Tuesday 19th November. Reception 
to Year 6 will have an opportunity during the school 

day to visit the bus and a buy book if they want.  
The Book Bus will be open from 8:30am for nursery 
children and their parents. It will also be open to all 
parents between 2:30pm and 4:30pm. Parents can 

make cash or card payments on board.  
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On Thursday we celebrated Diwali. The children took part in 
several different activities throughout the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


